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SPORTS/EXTRACURRICULAR  

Elementary Students 

 

Dear Parent: 

Below is the policy for students wishing to participate in sports and/or extracurricular activities.  
Ultimately, our desire is to serve students who can’t or are not able to participate in sports 
because of lack of finances, support, or ability. However, we will review cases on a one-on-one 
basis for students who are currently enrolled in Hope Academy For Kids (HAFK).  

 
Guidelines below: 

 
1. ONLY ONE SPORT FOR ONE SEMESTER WILL BE CONSIDERED Per school year 

(SPORTS/EXTRACURRICULAR FOR BOTH SEMESTERS ARE NOT ALLOWED when it 
affects HAFK attendance) 
 

2. PARENT MUST BRING OR CALL WITH A SCHEDULE BEFORE ANY 
DETERMINATIONS ARE MADE 
 

3. IF THE STUDENT’S ATTENDANCE WILL BE AFFECTED MORE THAN 3 TIMES PER 
SEMESTER DUE TO GAMES and/or PRACTICE DURING PROGRAM TIME, STUDENT 
WILL BE ASKED TO WITHDRAW FOR THE ENTIRE SEMESTER AND CAN REAPPLY 
FOR ENROLLMENT in the Spring or Fall. 
 

4. WHEN PERMISSION IS GRANTED FOR SPORTS WHILE ENROLLED AT HAFK, 
STUDENT WILL NOT BE ALLOWED ANY ABSENCES FOR THE REST OF THE YEAR. 
 
 
Parent _______________________________________ Date __________ 
 
Student ______________________________________ Date __________ 

 


